ann Hollinger

Please ban scrubbers! Ban them to support the marine ecosystem in Puget Sound. Ban them to
reduce toxic chemicals in this country's waterways. We may live on the opposite side of this
country but, in non-pandemic times, we would be traveling to visit friends living on Puget Sound. It
1s a beautiful place and one that should be treasured, not trashed.



